
From: Smith, James M.
Sent: Thursday, August 05, 2010 7:40 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: FW: Dog Laws

#2785

From: PK Dennis [mailto:pkdennis@die-tech.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 04, 2010 4:25 PM
To: Smith, James M.
Subject: Dog Laws

I want to hear no excuses, don't claim that wire floors are more sanitary, don't defend the actions of an industry that has
proven that is has no moral base.
Enforce the dog laws as they were written and passed. Insist your friends, the commercial breeders, comply with our laws
and make structural improvements - get mothers and puppies off wire and give them access to outdoor runs.
Seriously,

Business Owner and resident of PA
Die-Tech, Inc.
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